Please support SB583. Mega-dairy pollution is harmful to our environment (air, water and ground) and to both human and animal
health. These dairies are extremely cruel to the cows who are forced to stand in wet manure and breathe these noxious fumes 24

hours a day.

The haze in the Gorge that results from the air pollutants is harmful to both humans, wildlife, other animals, plants and inanimate
objects such as the Native American petroglyphs.



